
The Laurels of New London donates $412.00 to local non-profit through Bake Sale   

New London, OH, September, 2018—The Laurels of 

New London is excited to announce that through a bake 

sale fundraiser made possible by families and staff 

together, they were able to raise and donate $412.00 to 

the Humane Society, A not for profit animal shelter in 

Huron, County.    

The Humane Society provides animal companionship on-site to the guests at the Laurels of New London on a 

monthly basis.  The guests enjoy interacting with the dogs and cats available for adoption at the shelter and 

wanted to “give back” to show their gratitude and appreciation to the staff and therefore, decided to host a bake 

sale at the local grocery store and donate all proceeds from the bake sale to the shelter for supplies to care for 

the animals.   

Family members of Laurel guests & staff alike baked an abundance of goodies such as; buckeyes, brownies, a 

variety of cookies, & breads to name a few.  On September 7, 2018 the bake sale took place outside the grocery 

store in New London from the hours of 11-3 p.m.   Laurels guests and staff alike, manned the table of which all 

items were purchased by local residents and shoppers.    

On September 13, 2018, cash in the amount of $412.00 was presented to Darla of the Humane Society on behalf 

of the guests and staff at The Laurels of New London.   

The Laurels of New London has made it their mission to continue to raise money and donate to local not for 

profit agencies throughout Huron Co.  Upcoming fundraiser and donation projects include:  Abigail’s 

Pregnancy Center, a collection of Hats & Gloves for the Salvation Army, Operation X-Mas Child, & Toys for 

Tots.  Anyone wanting to donate to any of the above charities can stop by or call the facility at 419-929-1563 

and ask for Valerie.  


